Our Ref: RP/NE/Year 7 Investigation-Bournville

Date: Wednesday 23rd November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,



Y7 Field work investigation in the local area- Bournville

As part of your child's studies for their Key Stage 3 Geography course, we have arranged to take them on a walk of the local area to conduct a traffic count survey and take measurements of noise pollution levels. This field work study will take place within school hours and during their geography lesson hour.

Students will exit the school via the front gate accompanied by their geography teacher and one other member of staff. They will take readings along Woodbrooke Road, Bournville Lane, Oak Tree Lane and then finally Hay Green Lane, where they will return to the school site via the back gate. The pupils will be off school site for a total of one hour and then return for normal lessons.

This field work investigation will take place in geography lessons between Monday 4th December 2023- Friday 15th December 2023.

If you have any questions you would like to ask please feel free to email the school at enquiry@decschool.co.uk and mark for the attention of Ms Elliott.

Thank you for you continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr R Prime Headteacher







Dame Elizabeth Cadbury School

Woodbrooke Road